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Dear DRH Partners, 

 
HP2030 Public Comment Period is Open 

 
 

The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) is soliciting written comments on the proposed 
objectives for Healthy People 2030.  This public comment period will allow you to provide feedback on the 
proposed HP2030 objectives, as well as the opportunity to put forward new Healthy People objectives. 

 
In response to stakeholder input, Healthy People 2030 will be a streamlined  set of national health 
objectives guiding the Nation in efforts to improve health. Healthy People 2030 will continue to represent 
critical public health priorities by addressing the leading causes of morbidity and mortality and driving 
action at the national, state, and local levels. See the proposed  Maternal. Infant, and Child Health 
objectives and the  Family Planning objectives here. 

 
Due to stakeholders' desire for a more specific and targeted initiative, many current Healthy People 2020 
objectives will be discontinued.  If you feel there are critical Healthy People 2020 objectives which are not 
represented in this streamlined approach, they can be proposed through the public comment process as 
new objectives. 

 
Members of the public are invited to submit comments on the proposed objectives until January 17, 2019. 
Learn more and submit your comments today ! 

 
Please share this with colleagues who may be interested. 

Warm regards, 

RADM Wanda D. Barfield, MD, MPH, FAAP 
Director, Division of Reproductive Health 
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